
 
 
 
 

AIMS Secretary's Report – November 2022 
 

Fellow members, 
 

It has been a pleasure to continue to serve the mine surveying community as the AIMS 
Secretary over the past 12 months and encouraging to see the commitment of our members to 
the profession. 

 
The AIMS Board has continued to meet virtually, on a bimonthly basis, to ensure we 
provide a beneficial service to the members with regard to seminars, webinars, scholarships, 
sponsorship, CPD and legislation. Additionally, the Board held a strategic planning session in 
May 2022 which has helped to quantify our goals and ensure that we are tracking our progress 
with an ongoing action list reviewed at each board meeting. 
 
May of 2022 also saw our first National Conference held since Sydney in 2019 with great 
success. Many thanks to those who attended and our sponsors who made the event possible, 
along with the tireless efforts of our Event Coordinators Peter Sergeant and Duncan 
MacDougal, and the Conference Images team who have helped us adapt and continue to 
provide CPD events as the past two years have determined. 

 
We look forward to another successful year in 2023, and I greatly appreciate your support in 
carrying out this role. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jonathan van Wyk 
AIMS Secretary 


